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Our congregation is looking for a summer youth intern! We have a dynamic youth 
program that will hopefully allow a Bible student to gain a wide range of 
experiences and knowledge over the course of the summer. Our youth minister, 
Jeff Emery, is a graduate of Abilene Christian University. The past several 
summers, we’ve had wonderful experiences with our summer interns and we’re 
looking forward to more of the same. Jeff has a lot to offer from his experiences 
and training, and our pulpit minister, Tom Washburn, was also a youth minister 
for many years, so the learning opportunities are tremendous.  The position will 
run from June 6th through August 15th. It will culminate with our annual youth 
rally, Youth Encounter. It is a paid position and we also offer room and board with 
a family in the congregation for the summer.  
Among the opportunities for you is the chance to hone your teaching skills in 
either the Sunday morning or Wednesday night class atmospheres; be involved 
with several summer camps in various positions; accompany us on our mission 
trip; helping to plan and co-ordinate our summer events; develop administrative 
and group management skills; tons of opportunities to connect to teens and be a 
positive influence on them for Christ!  
We hope to find a vibrant individual with a passionate desire to develop your 
abilities to serve God through working with our teens. We feel that we have a lot 
to offer a summer intern and we’re praying that God will create a mutually 
beneficial opportunity this summer. If you are interested, please submit a cover 
sheet and résumé by March 31st, as we hope to make our decision by the 
beginning of April. If you would like more information, feel free to contact us. 
 
in Him, 
Jeff Emery 
and the North Garland Youth Ministry Steering Committee 


